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TORX® and GTC, Russian and Belarusian athletesto be admitted as neutral competitors 

Tuesday, 8th March 2022 -  "Sport should unite, not divide. But it can be used to convey a clear message: what's happening in Ukraine is reprehensible and must be stopped. We repudiate all forms of war and violence and will oppose it with any means we have at our disposal." This is the position of VDA Trailers with regard to the war in Ukraine, through the words of its representatives Alessandra Nicoletti and Paolo Griselli. "Respect for people, support for those in difficulty and solidarity with anyone who is suffering have always been the fundamental values of our business and all our trail-running competitions, from Gran Trail Courmayeur to the entire TORX® circuit".

In terms of the repercussions for sport as a whole, in the last few days the International Olympic Committee has expressed its view, recommending that 'International Sports Federations and sports event organisers do not invite or allow the participation of Russian and Belarusian athletes and officials in international competitions’.

Wherever this is not possible on short notice for organisational or legal reasons, the IOC EB strongly urges International Sports Federations and organisers of sports events worldwide to do everything in their power to ensure that "no athlete or sports official from Russia or Belarus be allowed to take part under the name of Russia or Belarus". These athletes, therefore, can only be accepted as neutrals and no national symbols, colours, flags or anthems should be displayed.

VDA Trailers has therefore decided to notify athletes of Russian and Belarusian nationality who are registered and pre-registered for the various races that they may only participate in the competition if they agree to appear at the starting line as neutrals.

In the hope that this conflict will come to the earliest possible conclusion and that peace will be restored to the people affected, VDA Trailers will be monitoring developments closely and hoping that these measures will not be necessary in July and September when the races are scheduled to take place.
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